
              
New King’s Road, London SW6 4LY 

T: 020 7736 2318    E: info@academy.thomas-s.co.uk  

 

Thomas’s Academy places the safeguarding of children’s welfare as our very highest priority. If you have any 
concerns about a child’s safety or welfare, inside or outside school, please contact one of our  

Designated Safeguarding Leads or call us on the number above. 
 

           
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I am pleased to say that I have organised for Primrose School of Dance to come in to Thomas’s 
Academy and deliver two separate clubs, Ballet and Street Dance, from the start of the Spring 
Term until the end of the Summer Term. Ballet will run on a Tuesday from 3.15-4.15 and Street 
Dance will be on a Wednesday at the same time 3.15-4.15. There will be a performance for the 
children to showcase what they have learnt at the end of both terms.  
 
As it is a specialist dance school coming in, the cost will be £10 a session, which is total of £50 a 
half term for Spring 1, £60 for Spring 2, £40 for Summer 1 & £70 for Summer 2. It is up to you 
whether you pay half termly or would like to pay for the whole term in full.  Further details about 
payment will follow once we have a list of names for each club.  
 
Could you please indicate which club you would be interested in and then I can collate a list of 
the children doing each club and feed that information back to the dance school. We have set a 
limit of 20 children per club and we are opening up both clubs to children from Years 1-6. If you 
so wish, your child can do both clubs.  
 
If you have any questions about anything then please let me know. Or you can contact me 
directly at hbates@academy.thomas-s.co.uk 
 
Kind regards, 

Mr Bates  

PE Lead  

             

I would like my child    ___ to attend the Ballet club on Tuesdays from 3.15-

4.15. 

I would like my child    ___ to attend the Street Dance Club on Wednesdays 

from 3.15-4.15. 

Signed by: 

Parent/Carer:         

Signature:         
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